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Sydney Gateway
Aboriginal Participation in Construction (APIC)
August 2022

Transport for NSW

Target requirement: 1.5% of 
the total contract value of a 
project to go to supporting 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander participation.

Local Western-Sydney based company Southern 
Cross Pacific (SCP) is one of the growing numbers of 
Indigenous companies from across Greater Sydney 
working on Sydney Gateway.

Under the experienced leadership of Director, Paul 
Newman, SCP secured a contract with Sydney 
Gateway last year to provide security, cleaning and 
traffic management services at our construction 
sites in St Peters, Tempe and Mascot.

SCP continues to strengthen its partnership with 
the project, after recently securing a contract for 

professional commercial cleaning of the Sydney 
Gateway office in Mascot.

About Southern Cross Pacific

This Indigenous owned and operated company is 
passionate about providing career opportunities and 
encouraging the economic development, not only of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait islander people, but for 
all Australians.

Their commitment to employment support is 
reflected in their combined mentoring program 
that starts with university scholarships including 
for Aboriginal students, sourcing post -graduation 
employment opportunities and maintaining 
connectivity with on-the- job mentoring.

Check out their success story and how they are 
helping others on their website.

Director, Paul Newman, Southern Cross Pacific. Paul Newman (back right) briefing his team on their work areas in 
Sydney Gateway.

For enquiries or complaints: Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
1800 654 446.

nswroads.work/SydneyGateway 

1800 654 446 (24/7) 

SydneyGateway@jhsw.com.au

https://www.scpacific.com.au/about/
https://nswroads.work/SydneyGateway
mailto:SydneyGateway%40jhsw.com.au?subject=

